
Hello, Trustee Ronstadt calling.  On behalf of the Water Committee I would 

like to give an update on the (LSLR) Lead Service Line Replacement 

Project. 

 

We did receive a response from the IEPA about the funding to replace lead 

service lines.  Norridge was one of 47 communities on the 2024 Project 

Priority List.  Out of the 47 communities, only 27 were chosen.  

Unfortunately, Norridge was not one of the chosen municipalities for the 

principal forgiveness funds due to the Village’s median household income 

being above the guidelines set by the IEPA 

 

So, if you do not have a lead service line, you have nothing else to do.  

Residents with lead services lines will be notified on what the next step will 

be. 

 

Thank you again for your participation in this Village-wide water line survey. 


